
  
 

 
 
  

 
 
 
March 30, 2010 
 
 
 
TO:       Policy Council Members 
 
FROM:  Nancy Hogan, Clerk of the Boards 
 
RE:       Change of Date for Policy Council Executive   
  Committee 
 
 
Dear Board Members: 
 
The Policy Council Executive Committee meeting scheduled 
Thursday, April 1 at 9:00 a.m. has been canceled.   
 
The new meeting date is Friday, April 2, 2010, 9:00 a.m. in 
the Redwood Room. 
 
If there are questions, please call Marie Desha at 263-4082. 
 
Thank you. 
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